CITY OF METTER PUBLIC HEARING FY 2016 BUDGET OCTOBER 5, 2015 5:30 P.M.

A public hearing was held at City Hall on Monday, October 5, 2015 at 5:30 p. m. in the Council Chambers.

Attending the meeting were the following officials:

Mayor Pro tem Chyrileen Kilcrease Councilman Ed Boyd City Clerk Angie Conner Public Works Director Cliff Hendrix Chief of Police Mack Seckinger Deputy Clerk Cindy Collins

No guests attended.

## **CALL TO ORDER AND WELCOME**

Mayor Pro tem Kilcrease called the hearing to order and welcomed everyone.

## **PURPOSE**

The purpose of the hearing was to give the public the opportunity to ask questions concerning the FY 2016 Proposed Budget.

Mayor Pro tem Kilcrease announced that the Proposed FY 2016 General Fund Budget is balanced at \$3,456,825. This budget was balanced without having to increase city taxes.

## **ADJOURNMENT**

After no participation from the public, Mayor Pro tem Kilcrease closed the public hearing.

The hearing was adjourned at 5:50 p.m.	
Angie Conner, City Clerk	Chyrileen B. Kilcrease, Mayor Pro tem